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Course Description 
 

This course is designed for the practicing otolaryngology who wishes to 
enhance his or her knowledge of in-office procedures currently available in our 
specialty.  There will be a hands-on portion of this course where participants 
will have time to try the different technologies in a simulation setting.   
 

Course Directors 
 

Dr. Yvonne Chan 
CPD Director, Assistant Professor, University of Toronto 
Dr. Brian Rotenberg 
Residency Program Director,  Associate Professor, Western University 

Course Objectives 
 

After active participation in this update meeting, participants will be able to: 
• Describe how to perform a fat graft myringoplasty 
• Discuss the use of coblation in inferior turbinate reduction and OSA 

treatments 
• Assess a patient for transnasal laryngeal biopsy in the office 
• Consider the logistics of setting office-based procedures 

 



Programme 

7:30 am Breakfast and Registration 

8:25 am Introduction: Dr. Yvonne Chan 

8:30 am Fat Graft Myringoplasty: Dr. Trung Le 

8:50 am Q & A 

9.00 am  Coblation in Inferior Turbinate Reduction and in OSA Treatment: 

Dr. Brian Rotenberg 

9:30 am Q & A 

9:40 am How to Set up In Office Procedures for Skin Cancer Excision: Dr. 

Michael Brandt 

10:00 am Q & A 

10:10 am Refreshments 

10:40 am In-office Polypectomy and Antimicrobial Photodynamic Therapy 

for Chronic Rhinosinusitis: Dr. Shaun Kilty 

11:10 am  Q & A 

11:20 am  Transnasal Laryngeal Biopsy: Dr. Taryn Davids 

11:40 am  Q & A 

11:50 am  Hands-on Demonstration of Coblation, Polypvac, Photodynamic 

Therapy and Transnasal Laryngeal Biopsy 
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Faculty 
Dr. Taryn Davids, Lecturer, University of Toronto 
Dr. Trung Le, Assistant professor, University of Toronto 
Dr. Shaun Kilty, Assistant professor, University of Ottawa 
Dr. Brian Rotenberg, Associate professor, Western University 
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Course Planning Committee 
Dr. Yvonne Chan, Assistant Professor, University of Toronto 
Dr. Brian Rotenberg, Associate Professor, Western University 
Dr. Vince Lin, Associate Professor, University of Toronto 
Dr. Andrew Ma, Resident, University of Toronto  
 

Accreditation 
Continuing Professional Development (CPD), Faculty of Medicine, University of Toronto, 
is fully accredited by the Committee on Accreditation of Continuing Medical Education 
(CACME), a subcommittee of the Committee on Accreditation of Canadian Medical 
Schools (CACMS). This standard allows CPD to assign credits for educational activities 
based on the criteria established by The College of Family Physicians of Canada, and the 
Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada. 
 

As a result of a reciprocal agreement between the Royal College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Canada, The American Medical Association, and The European Union for 
Medical Specialists, CPD is permitted to assign respective credits. 
 

Registration and Payment 
The online link for registration is: 
https://facmed.registration.med.utoronto.ca/portal/events/reg/participantTypeSelectio
n.do?method=load&entityId=746624 
The email address for registration enquiries and cancellations is 
facmed.registration@utoronto.ca  
 

Practicing Otolaryngologists             $50.00 Cdn. (plus HST) 
 

A processing fee of $60.00 will be retained on all cancellations. Requests for refunds 
must be made in writing, accompanied by the original tuition receipt. Registrations are 
not transferable. The Department of Otolaryngology-Head & Neck Surgery, University of 
Toronto reserves the right to cancel courses. Registrants will be notified at the earliest 
possible date in the event of a cancellation. Tuition fees for courses cancelled by the 
Department will be refunded; however the department will not be liable for any loss, 
damages or other expenses that such cancellation may cause. 
 

Disclosure 
Speakers will be requested to disclose to the audience any real or apparent conflict(s) of 
interest that may have a direct bearing on the subject matter of the program. 
 

Accommodations 
Please direct your room requirements to the hotel reservations department at the Double Tree 
Hilton. Their telephone number is 905.977.5000. They are conveniently located in downtown 
Toronto. Ask for the University of Toronto rate. 
 

For Further Information 
Audrea Martin (audrea.martin@utoronto.ca) 
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